
 

 
Loch Lunch and Launch 

South Gippsland Shire Council is inviting community members to attend the Loch Lunch and 

Launch to help shape available leisure activities in South Gippsland. 

The event will include a film launch of the Rusty Cricketers – a mixed group of people who come 

together to play cricket in Loch during the warmer months. 

The Shift the Work Life Balance project has supported the production of the film to highlight the 

different ways sport can be incorporated into many different lifestyles. 

Council encourages other clubs and interested residents to have some lunch, listen to live 

music by John Rees and Gary Marr while sharing what type of leisure activities they would like 

to be involved in. 

The Shift the Work Life Balance project can support individuals or groups who wish to set up 

different activities in their own area – from sport to music, book clubs, social craft and more. 

The Loch Lunch and Launch will be held on 20 May 2021 from 12.30pm at the Loch Public 

Hall, Smith Street, Loch. Entry is free and will include a two-course feast for attendees.  

Those wishing to book their ticket are encouraged to visit 

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/lochlaunch  

Quotes attributable to South Gippsland Shire Council’s Social Planning Officer Vicki 
Bradley: 

South Gippsland Shire Council’s Social Planning Officer Vicki Bradley encouraged people to 

take part in an afternoon of community connection. 

“If you have been looking for an opportunity to better connect with those around you the Loch 

Lunch and Launch will be a wonderful afternoon of social fun and an opportunity to build lasting 

connections via leisure groups,” said Ms Bradley. 
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